
ADRC Board of Directors

Written by GBP Staff
Tuesday, 30 September 2014 15:01 - Last Updated Friday, 03 October 2014 11:48

GREEN BAY - The  Aging and Disability Resource center is actively recruiting ADRC Board  of
Directors Volunteers for 2015!  We have open positions for an  individual who is 60 years of age
or older and a  position for someone with a physical disability (visual, hearing,  mobility etc.) in
accordance with our required proportion and  representation of the people we serve.

  

Below is a link to the application packet and more information on our website.

  

Please  have individuals submit materials to Devon Christianson, Director, so  follow up with
interested persons can occur about the commitment in more  detail.  The applications will be
presented  to the ADRC Nominations and Human Resource Committee later in October  for
final selection.

  

http://www.co.brown.wi.us/departments/page_0fd94d67308e/?department=db50c2508c43&am
p;subdepartment=1dfd7417eea9
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